

31 December 2014

Inspector General Varun Kapoor Police Radio Training School, Indore.

Dear Sir,

I would like to extend my sincere appreciation for your commitment to the preservation of India's unique wildlife through the facilitation of training programs for Forestry and Police Officers at the Police Radio Training School in Indore.

Recently I had the pleasure of lecturing in such a training programand found that the modern facilities at the PRTS provide an environment conducive to learning and that the support provided by your staff was exemplary.

I would also like to thank you personally for your participation in the training course through the delivery of a lecture on digital evidence collection and by your presence in the classroom on every day of the training.

Your involvement in the training was both unique and highly beneficial. In all my years as a police officer and trainer I have never seen the head of a police academy deliver such a relevant and interesting presentation. It was the best I have witnessed on the subject. Your involvement also reinforced the serious nature of wildlife and forestry crime and this was well received by the participants.

The PRTS is an example of a model police training facility and I hope that in partnership with Freeland India you continue to support the fight against wildlife and forestry crime.

Respectfully

Stephen Carmody

Training Consultant (Freeland and UNODC)